EARL TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION MARCH 29, 2021

MEMBERS PRESENT: OTHERS PRESENT:

Lavern Martin Floyd Grove Cliff Day Jr Steven Ravegum

Brenda S Becker, Acting Secretary

The March 29, 2020 Earl Township Planning Commission was called to order at 7:00 p.m., by the Chairman Lavern Martin.

Cliff made a motion to approve the February 22, 2021 minutes, Floyd seconded and all voted yes.

The Planning Commission reviewed and discussed the draft Short-Term Rental Ordinance. After much discussion, Cliff made a motion to recommend approval of the Short-Term Rental Ordinance and to forward the Ordinance for consideration by the Board of Supervisors. Steve seconded the motion and all voted yes.

Meeting Adjourned at 7:45 p.m. Respectfully Submitted, Brenda S Becker, Acting Secretary